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Meetings are noon every Wednesday at the Maritime and Seafood History Museum 

Sees Candy Fundraiser 

 

The forms to start the sale are at each place setting 

around the tables.  We have a month so sell before 

placing the order on March 16. 

 

 

Strides 

 

The shirt sales at the District Convention raised 

$475!  There are still shirts available if anyone 

wants to buy one.  They will also be on sale at the 

State Convention. 

 

 

Outstanding Citizen of the Year 

 

This project is still in work.  The date for the award 

should be announced soon. 

 

 

February Board Meeting 

 

The February Board Meeting minutes were read.  

You can find them on our web site if you wish to 

see them. 

 

 

Member Inductions 

 

We will induct 2 new members at our next meeting.  

Let’s give them a big welcome! 

 

 

Remembrance 

 

The wake for Lion Dick Wilson will be Sunday 

from 4 – 8 PM.  His funeral will be on Monday, 

March 21.  Viewing will be from 8:30 – 9:00 AM 

followed by a ceremony at the Biloxi Veterans 

Cemetery. 

 

 

Guest Speaker 

 

Our guest speaker was Carol Burnett, Executive 

Director of the Moore Community House was able 

to join us today via Zoom.  The Moore Community 

House, a mission agency of the United Methodist 

Women, has served the families of East Biloxi since 

1924.  They originally served the children of the 

seafood workers in this area as well as the many 

children who worked in the seafood factories before 

the creation of child labor laws.  Now, more than 90 

years later, the Moore Community House continues 

to serve the families of the Mississippi Gulf Coast 

by providing early childhood education and 

workforce training for women in the construction 

and advanced manufacturing fields. 
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